

Update including documents from EA Child Protection Support Service (CPSS) / Department of Education

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope you are managing to enjoy the lovely weather while staying safe and well. Please find below a number of helpful links.

Our colleagues in the Education Welfare Service (EWS) have worked on a resource booklet that is attached (Foodbank Info).

Remember that there are lots of CEOP resources relating to online safety and other topics in the Safeguarding Tab

Parenting NI have provided an update below.

https://mailchi.mp/cfe0812b01d1/parenting-ni-update-4333516?e=1893b9f612

## Resources from the Department of Education for parents and pupils.

The Department has collated a range of online resources which are intended to be helpful to families and pupils during the Covid-19 situation.

www.education-ni.gov.uk/articles/support-parents-and-pupils

Also don't forget if you want to speak to either Ms Flynn or myself please contact us on the numbers below.

Sandra Flynn: Principal: 07790923200

Siobhan Scowcroft: VP: 07790923188

## Documents included

- Education Welfare Service (EWS) resource booklet that is also attached (Foodbank Info)
- Parents Advice Information
- AWARE Resources
- Link to Resources from the Department of Education
- Relax Kids Information